
09TP032 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Monica Heller, Community Planning Coordinator Phone:  605-394-4120 
Growth Management Department-Transportation Planning Fax:  605-394-6636 
city web:  www.rcgov.org e-mail:  monica.heller@rcgov.org 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Planning Commission 
 
FROM: Monica Heller, Community Planning Coordinator 
 
DATE: December 7, 2009 
 
RE: Amendment #10-001R to the 2010-2014 Transportation Improvement 

Program 
 
 
Attached for your review and approval is Amendment #10-001R to the 2010-2014 
Transportation Improvement Program.  This amendment has been requested by the 
South Dakota Department of Transportation.  This amendment revises the scope of work 
for the existing project on the bridge on I-190 over Silver Street.  The scope of work is 
being revised to add: 1) bolted girder splices; 2) fatigue retrofit; and 3) remove girder 
cover plates.  The following are being removed from the scope of work: 1) epoxy chip 
seal; and, 2) slope protection repair.  The proposed added work should extend the life of 
the bridge another five years.  The amendment requests that an additional $74,000 in 
Interstate Maintenance funding be identified in the 2010-2014 Transportation 
Improvement Program for this project.  
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends approval of the 2010-2014 
Transportation Improvement Program Amendment #10-001R.  
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